
From: Fiona Trier  
Sent: 10 May 2023 10:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P Camden Market 
 
Dear Planning Officer  
I am writing to object to the above proposal. Camden market is too small a 
space to accommodate this fairground attraction and the market is already 
overcrowded and rubbish strewn from too many visitors. The site and 
surrounding buildings are listed and should be respected for their historical 
significance not developed into a theme park. The London Eye is not far away 
and tourists who want this kind of experience can travel there easily. People 
living near to the market do not need or want people peering into their 
homes.  
Please reject this application. 
Fiona Trier 
NW1 9PL 
 


